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GWINNETT COUNTY WOMAN FALSIFIES CHILD SURGERY CLAIM 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Dayshanell Hewitt, 

25, of Snellville, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

“In March of 2022, Ms. Hewitt initiated a claim with USAA Insurance Company for surgery performed on her 

child,” said Commissioner King. “The suspect procured nearly $2,500 in claim payments after two out of three 

medical invoices submitted as evidence were approved by the insurer. Upon review, investigators determined 

all three medical invoices were fraudulent, and the surgery never occurred.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Ms. Hewitt on June 21st, 2023. She is still wanted at this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 

For Immediate Release 

June 28, 2023 

Contact: Weston Burleson, 404-232-1388 

Twitter: @GA_DOI 

Facebook: @GeorgiaDOI 

Instagram: @GeorgiaDOI 


